[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for submitting a cost estimate for rewiring the annex to the old courthouse. We appreciate the thoroughness of your proposal, and the timely manner in which you returned it to us with the requested changes. However, we did receive a bid with a lower complete cost, and we have awarded the contract to that firm. We hope you will consider bidding on future projects as we continue to renovate the city/county buildings.
